
03/17/2025 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing to give opposition to SB 2307.  I feel this bill will hurt libraries and negatively affect how 

they can serve the public.  There are too many vague restrictions on what is “questionable”.  I do not 

feel librarians should fear being arrested.  It is the parent’s job, not the governments to check on what 

their child is reading.  There is a lot more to worry about out there besides books for parents, such as 

what their kid can find on the internet.   

 

Tammy Moorhead 


